This certificate is to certify that

has been selected for the
National Karate Associations
Elite Squad for 2023

Congratulations on your selection. We look forward to working with
your more closely over the next year.

Sensei James Scanlon Sensei Luke Easton

Association Head Instructor Association Assistant Head Instructor




